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The Committee considered the petition for the first time and agreed to write to: 

 

 the Minister for Health and Social Services; and 

 all Local Health Boards  

 

seeking thier views on the petition. 

http://www.senedd.tv/archiveplayer.jsf?v=en_200000_04_02_2014&t=0&l=en
http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=1310


 

 

The Committee considered the petition for the first time and agreed to write to the 

Minister for Housing and Regeneration seeking his views. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered the petition for the first time and agreed to write to: 

 

 the Minister for Health and Social Services; and  

 Hywel Dda Health Board 

 

seeking their views on the petition. 

 

Joyce Watson AM agreed to provide the Committee with a copy of recent 

correspondence received in her capacity as Assembly Member, which relates to the 

issues in the petition.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petitions and agreed to: 

 

 close the Tenby Minor Injuries Unit petition, but to write to Hywel Dda Health 

Board seeking clarification on the new service provision in relation to the need to 

be registered with a GP; 

 seek the petitioner’s views following the Minister’s statement on the neonatal 

unit at Glangwili; and  

 at the petitioner’s suggestion defer further consideration of the Save our 

Services petition until the outcome of the judicial review. 

 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to await the 

petitioners’ response to the Minister’s letter. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to: 

 

 write to the Secretary of State asking for a reply to the Committee’s original 

letter; 



 inform Antoinette Sandbach AM of progress on the petition given her interest in 

this area. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to: 

 

 keep a watching brief until the review of the current regulations; and 

 forward to the Minister copies of all responses received from the petitioner and 

stakeholders during the consideration of the petition to help aid the review. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to:  

 

 close the petition in light of the Minister indicating that there is little further that 

can be done; and  

 write to Carmarthenshire County Council expressing concern over their response to 

the Committee.  

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to seek the 

views of Cardiff City Council on the proposals and participation model outlined by 

Tennis Wales and whether they would be prepared to consider working with Tennis 

Wales in the way suggested in their letter to the Committee.  Committee Members also 

indicated that they would, if neccesary, be available to facilitate a meeting with 

Swansea Tennis Centre.   

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition.  Although the Brecon 

Beacons National Park (BBNP) Committee were scheduled to consider local listing of the 

site on 7 February, it was understood that this had now been deferred by a month.  

The Committee agreed to write to BBNP asking for an update on the position. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to seek an 

update on progress after the Workforce Partnership Council has considered the matter 

in March. 

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to seek the 

petitioners’ response and await confirmation from the Minister of the action she 

proposes to take. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petitions and agreed to carry out a 

short ‘inquiry’ on this matter.   

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to close the 

petition as no response had been forthcoming from the petitioner.  

 

 

 

The Committee considered correspondence on the petition and agreed to; 

 

 ask the Minister for his response to the petitioner’s further views; and  

 forward the petitioner a copy of the transcript of the recent debate held in 

Plenary and a copy of the First Minister’s written statement of 3 February.  

 

 
 

 

The motion was agreed. 

 

  

 

Members considered the Committee’s Forward Work Programme.  

 


